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SCHOOLCRAFT TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING
May 11, 2021
Via Zoom Video Conference

Call to Order: 6:00 p.m.

Members Present: Supervisor Uish, Clerk Mongreig, Treasurer Scott, Trustee Fryling, and Trustee
Stafford.

Motion by Scott with second by Stafford to approve the Agenda as presented. Unanimously carried.

Motion by Stafford with second by Scott to approve the Minutes of the meeting the March 9, 2021
Regular Meeting. Unanimously carried.

Motion by Stafford with second by Scott to approve the List of Bills as presented. Unanimously
carried.

Treasurer Scott reported:

Income for month of April 2021 $ 27.,278.57
Expenditures $128,870.02
March 2021 General Fund Balance $ 646,730.83
April 2021 General Fund Balance $ 544,175.09

Motion by Mongreig with second by Fryling to approve the Treasurer’s Report as presented.
Unanimously carried.

Citizens Time: Kalamazoo County Commissioner, John Gisler reported that the Kalamazoo County
Commission is planning to replace their years old telephone system.

New Business: Application for Private Roads (verbiage and fee):

The board discussed creation of a fee schedule. It was determined that Schoolcraft Township will put
in place a $250.00 application fee and retain $2,500.00 in escrow to cover costs incurred with the
application process. The completed application/resolution will be presented at the June 2021
Regular Meeting of the Schoolcraft Township Board.

Trustee Stafford reported the Planning Commission approved a plan for a storage facility for
inflatables on Shaver Road.

Planning Commission Member Nathan Miersma was elected Secretary of the Planning Commission.



Members Time:
Trustee Fryling reported that work has begun on the 15th Street culvert and resurfacing.

Treasurer Scott advised the board of the opening in the IT department of the fownship. It was
decided that the township will continue with IT Right for the time being.

Clerk Mongreig shared statistics from the May 4, 2021 Special Election (KRESA Millage). 15.26% of the
voters in Schoolcraft Township voted. The cost to pay Election inspectors alone was $3,970.00

Precinct Changes: Voters in Schoolcraft Schools District (including Village residents), will vote at the

Schoolcraft Township Hall, and voters in the Vicksburg Schools District (including Village residents), will
vote at the Vicksburg United Methodist Church beginning in November 2021.

Motion by Scott with second by Stafford to adjourn the meeting at 6:55 p.m.
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